STUDENT RESPONSIBILITIES:

We, as students, will share the responsibility to improve our academic achievement and achieve the State's high standards.

Specifically we will:

- -Practice Clara Barton's Positive Behavior Expectations:
 - -Be Kind
 - -Be Safe
 - -Be Respectful
 - -Be Responsible
- -Do homework every day and ask for help when needed.
- -Read at least 20 minutes every day with my parents and participate in the Barton Braggers Program.
- -Give to my parents, or the adult who is responsible for my welfare, all notices and information, especially notices in the Monday Homework Folder.
- -Follow all school rules.

COMMUNICATION ABOUT STUDENT LEARNING:

Barton School is committed to frequent two-way communication with families about children's learning. Some of the ways you can expect us to reach you are:

- -Barton will hold a back to school night in the beginning of September where parents can come visit their child's classroom as well as meet the principal and staff and go over school rules and expectations.
- -Weekly FYI newsletters to parents will be sent home every Monday in the student's Homework Folder
- -Monthly parent workshops will be held on the second Wednesday of each month by Maria Louvaris (SBTL) to teach parents different strategies in working with their child in Reading and Math
- -Parent/Teacher report card conferences will be held three times during the year in November, February and April to discuss student's progress.
- -Parent Portal is available through the district's website. Nancy Torres (SISL) can assist parents in accessing their child's progress.
- -A Facebook page is available with reminders and tips for parents.
- -Teachers use the Remind App to communicate with parents.
- -Teachers will also contact parents through notes and phone calls when needed.
- -Robo-calls will be made by the principal to remind parents of different events happening.

ACTIVITIES TO BUILD PARTNERSHIPS:

Barton School offers ongoing events and programs to build partnerships with families.

Barton school will involve parents in the planning, review, and improvement of the school's parental involvement policy, in an organized, ongoing, and timely way.

- The School Advisory Council (SAC) will meet once a month with Nancy Torres (SISL).
- Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held in November, February and April.
- Parent Workshops will be held on the second Wednesday of each month.